
November 14, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Every year, the day before Thanksgiving, we hold our annual
Turkey Trot. This year it will be held on Wednesday, November 23,
2022. The Turkey Trot is a run/walk event where we raise money
for the Holiday Committee. The Holiday Committee helps families
in our community that are in need during the holiday season.
While the kids may participate free of charge, we ask that those who
are able to donate, bring in $1.00 to support our cause.

Preschool will walk with the preschool staff. The 4th and 5th graders will be
walking with their homeroom teachers, and 6th, 7th, and 8th graders can choose to
either walk or run in the Turkey Trot.  If a 6th-8th grade student decides to run,
there will be prizes given to the winners in each grade level. Students will receive
bottles of water upon returning to the building after the trot.

Thank you!

Mrs. Torres

November 23, 2022


